
League of Nations Society in Canada 
OTTAWA

November 13th, 1930.

Gen. Sir Arthur W. Ourrie, G.0.LI.G. ,K.C.B., 
Vice-Chancellor, i-.cGill University, 
Montreal, P.Q.

Dear Sir Arthur Currie:

The Ottawa Branch of the League of Nations 
Society in Canada will hold a Banquet in honour of the 
Sight Honorable Sir Robert L. Borden at the Chateau Laurier 
on Monday, November 17th, at 7.00 O'clock and would like 
to draw your attention to this very special occasion.

Yours very truly,

S hJU t
Hon. Corresponding Secretary.

Tickets $2.00 can be obtained at the Chateau Laurier or 
at the League of Nations Society's office, 381 Wilbrod Street.
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